
May 29, 1969 

Mr. Philip S . Gage 
Sp cial Representative 
John Hancock Mutual Life 

Insurance Company 
John Hancock Building 
~tlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr .• Gage: 

May I acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
May 26 the unsightly condition of Piedmont 
Park.. 

1 appreciate your bringing thi ituation to my 
ttention, and wi h to assure you that w re 

looking into the m tter. 

Sincer ly, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 




